
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Jennifer Daumann 
June 30, 2022           (941) 575-5009 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
The government offices of the City of Punta Gorda will be closed on Monday, July 4th in  
observance of the Independence Day holiday.  
 
Residents of the City of Punta Gorda will notice NO CHANGE in their trash, yard waste, or  
recycling collections during this holiday. Commercial customers will notice NO CHANGE in 
trash collections during this holiday. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 during 
the hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Mon. through Fri. 
 

 
 
 
 
RUN DATE: June 30, 2022 
 
E-mail:  City Council 

 
 

 
 


